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Single Touch Payroll starts  

from 1 July 2018  
  

  
 

  
 

      

  

We are changing the way employers report tax and super information to us. You 

need to use Single Touch Payroll from 1 July 2018. 

   

If you have 20 or more employees, you need to start using Single Touch Payroll-

enabled software to report your: 

› payments to employees such as salary and wages 

› pay as you go (PAYG) withholding 

› super information. 

  

You need to send us this information at the same time as you pay your 

employees. 

  

You can also get a third-party provider – like a tax professional or payroll service 

provider – to report to us through Single Touch Payroll on your behalf. 

  

Payroll and service providers are updating their products and services. They'll let 

you know when they become Single Touch Payroll-enabled. 

  

   

  What you need to do 
 

  
  

  

 

Check our website regularly for: 

› updates 

› information about what you need to do to get ready for Single Touch Payroll. 

  

  



You can also ask your tax professional or payroll service provider about how to get 

ready for Single Touch Payroll. 

   

      

 Watch the video   

  

 

 

 

   
 

      

  

 

  

   

  Find out more    

  ato.gov.au/SingleTouchPayroll    

   
  

  

   

 
Don't get scammed  

    

 
The ATO never asks for your confidential details by email. 

To learn more about staying safe online, go to ato.gov.au/onlinesecurity   

   

 
Look suspicious?  

    

 
Don't take chances, forward suspicious emails to 

ReportEmailFraud@ato.gov.au   

  

https://ato.gov.au/SingleTouchPayroll
https://www.ato.gov.au/onlinesecurity
mailto:ReportEmailFraud@ato.gov.au
http://tv.ato.gov.au/ato-tv/media?v=bd1bdiub7gfnqq
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